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Honourable Members,  

I wish to report to the House that I have received a Message from the Senate dated, 
February 22, 2017 regarding the decision of the Senate on the vetting of nominees for 
appointment to the National Climate Change Council. 

The Message states, and I quote: 

“That the Senate, on Tuesday, February 21, 2017 … approved the 

appointment of Messrs. Patel Suresh and John Koli as Members of the 

National Climate Change Council and rejected the proposed 

appointment of Ms. Cynthia Wechabe and Dr. Jane Mutheu Mutune to 

the National Climate Change Council.”  

 

Honourable Members, 

You will recall that on Tuesday, December 20, 2016, this House did approve the 

appointment of Messrs. Patel Suresh and John Koli as members of the National 

Climate Change Council and rejected the proposed appointment of Ms. Cynthia 

Wechabe and Dr. Jane Mutheu Mutune. This was after joint vetting by the National 

Assembly Departmental Committee on Environment and Natural Resources and the 

Senate Standing Committee on Land and Natural Resources.  

 

 



 
 

 

Honourable Members, 

Following the conclusion of the bicameral consideration of the appointments, the 

necessary notification to the appointing authority may now be commenced. 

 

I thank you! 

 

 

 
THE HON. JUSTIN B.N. MUTURI, EGH, M.P 
SPEAKER OF THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY 
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